
 

OASC NA Gathering 
 

February 14, 2021 
 
Aloha, 
 
Due to the continued circumstances surrounding COVID-19 the OASC NA Gathering Executive 
Committee has decided to postpone the OASC NA Gathering (in person) that was scheduled for 
April 9 - 11, 2021 until 2022. We have locked in our 2022 OASC NA Gathering the dates are 
April 8 - 10, 2022 please make arrangements to join us at that time.  
 
The OASC NA Gathering Committee will have a FREE online event via zoom on April 9 - 11, 
2021; stay tuned for details as the committee works to put on another amazing virtual event.  
 
The OASC NA Gathering Committee would prefer that you stay registered for the event and use 
that registration towards the 2022 event (lodges and rooms already assigned will be honored if 
you stay registered). With that being said, we will understand if you need to ask for a refund.  
 
Prices for the 2022 event ​WILL​ be increased and should you request a refund and you want to 
re-register you will be paying the higher cost at that time. Registration for the 2022 event is 
closed at this time and will be available at a later date when prices are confirmed.  
 
DEADLINE to request a refund is March 31, 2021; refunds will be processed after April 7, 
2021. 
 
Our Registration Chair will be contacting all that has pre-registered so that they are notified of 
the event being postponed. Please share this at all the meetings you attend so we are able to reach 
the fellowship as a whole.  
 
Requests for a refund must go through OASC NA Gathering Treasurer Josephine. Please contact 
her at the information below (email preferred). 
 

naanewwayoflife@gmail.com 
(808) 368-4332 

 
We hope that the fellowship understands that this is not something we wanted to do; but 
something that we had to do to keep our fellowship safe. 
 
Should you have any questions please contact David L., NA Gathering Chair 
 
Phone - (808) 343 - 8054 
Email - ​dlewis96795@gmail.com 
 
NA OASC Gathering Chair 
David L. 
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